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November 2016 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Dear Parents 

It was lovely to see many of you at the recent 

parent-teacher meetings and to hear how proud 

you are of your children’s progress. Everyone has 

been working very hard this term and is now 

beginning to think about the exciting activities 

ahead and we look forward to welcoming you to 

our Christmas celebrations, next month. 

Mrs J. Hall 

DECEMBER  

6th Flu immunisation for Years 1&2 

7th Christmas Songs CD Recording 

8th Year 2 visit to Greasby Methodist Church am 

12th Year 2 visit to Greasby Junior School Panto pm 

13th Whole School trip to the Light Cinema am 

16th Year 2 Christmas Concert 9.30am 

16th Carol Service 1.45pm St John’s Frankby. All parents 

invited to walk to church with us or join us there 

19th Year 1 Christmas Concert 9.30am 

 Pre-School Christmas Concert 1.30pm 

20th F2 Christmas Concert 9.30am 

21st Christmas Party Day 

21st Christmas Lunch 

22nd Christmas Jumper Day 

End of term 

JANUARY 2017  

9th Start of the Spring Term—Children return 
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Recent School Activities 

  

Fashion Show—Thank you to all the members of the Friends of  
Greasby Infant School PA for organising the recent fashion show.  
Everyone had a wonderful time and lots of “party” clothes were  
purchased. 
 

Assessment Meeting for Year 2 Parents—Thank you to everyone who 
attended the assessment meeting on 15th November. We hope that you found 
the information about all the changes to the national assessment strategy and 
school procedures, helpful. If you have any further questions, year 2 staff are 
happy to discuss these with you. 
 

   Scholastic Book Fair— Thank you  to everyone who   
   supported our recent book fair. We will now be able to  
   purchase more books for the class libraries. The younger  
   children have asked for non-fiction and picture books , whilst 
   the Year 2 children would like more chapter books. I’m sure  
   they will love reading the books as soon as they arrive. 
 

Children in Need—The children had lots of fun and enjoyed  
dressing in spots to raise money for Pudsey this year. Thanks  
to your generosity we raised £250. 
 

  Christmas Music—The children and staff have been rehearsing  
  their special songs to be recorded on 6th December to produce our 
  own Greasby Infant School Christmas CD. The CD will be available to 
  buy as soon possible and would make an ideal Christmas gift.  
  Further details to follow. 

 

 

 

 

 Class Attendance   
 

      F2EH 97.3%       2KF 96.9%        1LH 96.8%        

   1CP 96.7%        F2SC 95.9%   2JB 95.1%  

 

The National Average for attendance is 96%. Not all classes are above this, so 

we need to try hard to improve attendance. Well done to Mrs Hammond’s class 

who has the best attendance so far this term. 
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CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES 2016 

 

 
Wednesday 7th December Christmas Songs CD Recording— Each year group 

     will be recording some of their songs from the  

     Christmas concerts, together with songs from the 

     school choir and staff. 
 

Thursday 8th December Year 2 visit to Greasby Methodist Church to  meet 

 the characters from The Christmas Story. Children 

 will leave school at 9.15 and return in time for 

 lunch. 
 

Monday 12th December Year 2 visit to Greasby Junior School  Pantomime. 

 The children will leave school after lunch and will 

 return for the end of the day. 
 

Tuesday 13th December Whole school trip to the Light Cinema in New 

Brighton. The children will leave school promptly at 

9.15 and return in time for lunch. 
 

Friday 16th December Year 2 Christmas Concert 9.30am in the school hall. 
  

 Carol Service at St. John’s Church 1.45pm. Please 

talk to the class teachers if you are able to 

volunteer to walk to church with us and join us for 

our celebrations. If you are unable to walk with us, 

you are welcome to join us at the church. All 

children will be required to walk back to school and 

be collected from there. 
 

Monday 19th December   Year 1 Christmas Concert  9.30am in the school hall 
 

     Pre-School Christmas Concert 1.30 in the school hall 
 

Tuesday 20th December   F2 Christmas Concert  9.30am in the school hall 
 

Wednesday 21st December Special Christmas Lunch  
 

                                                     Christmas Party Day - Children can come to school                  

I                                                 in their party clothes and do not need to wear school          

 uniform. We all hope that our special visitor has 

 time to visit us and enjoy the excitement of party 

 day (if we have all been good enough!). 
 

Thursday 22nd December  Christmas Jumper Non-Uniform Day. Donations will 

     be given to our Christmas Charity, Claire House.  

     Pop Project—Christmas musical activities 9.15 
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Charity News  
   

  

      Pudsey was very Pudsey was very 

      pleased to receive pleased to receive 

you donations for Children in you donations for Children in 

Need, when you dressed up in Need, when you dressed up in 

spots on 18th November. Thanks spots on 18th November. Thanks 

to your generosity, we raised to your generosity, we raised 

£250 for this charity.£250 for this charity.  

  

  

  
Staffing Update 

 

We would like to welcome Ming Kuang, our new Chinese Hanban teacher who 

will be working alongside Mrs Clark to teach Mandarin to all our children. We 

hope that she soon settles into Greasby Infant School and enjoys her time working 

with us.  

  

  

  

  

Greasby Infant School Christmas CD 
       
      We held a competition to design 
      the front for our school Christmas 
      CD and although it was a very 
      difficult decision, as all the entries 
      were so good, this is the winner. 
     design. 
      Congratulations to Emily Hughes- 
      Mackay in 2KF. 

Rotary Christmas  

Shoebox Appeal  

 

Thank you to everyone 

who filled a shoebox  

for the Christmas appeal.  

The Rotary club were     

delighted with the       

number of boxes sent in 

and really appreciated 

your  kindness 

and  

thoughtfulness. 

100 Club 
Congratulation to Julie Donnelly who was the 100 Club draw winner for 
November. Good Luck to everyone for the next draw. 

Charity News  
   

  

      Pudsey was very Pudsey was very 

      pleased to receive pleased to receive 

you donations for Children in you donations for Children in 

Need, when you dressed up in Need, when you dressed up in 

spots on 18th November. Thanks spots on 18th November. Thanks 

to your generosity, we raised to your generosity, we raised 

£250 for this charity.£250 for this charity.  

  

  

  
Staffing Update 

 

We would like to welcome Ming Kuang, our new Chinese Hanban teacher who 

will be working alongside Mrs Clark to teach Mandarin to all our children. We 

hope that she soon settles into Greasby Infant School and enjoys her time working 

with us.  

  

  

  

  

Greasby Infant School Christmas CD 
       
      We held a competition to design 
      the front for our school Christmas 
      CD and although it was a very 
      difficult decision, as all the entries 
      were so good, this is the winner. 
     design. 
      Congratulations to Emily Hughes- 
      Mackay in 2KF. 

Rotary Christmas  

Shoebox Appeal  

 

Thank you to everyone 

who filled a shoebox  

for the Christmas appeal.  

The Rotary club were     

delighted with the       

number of boxes sent in 

and really appreciated 

your  kindness 

and  

thoughtfulness. 

100 Club 
Congratulation to Julie Donnelly who was the 100 Club draw winner for 
November. Good Luck to everyone for the next draw. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjigPfik87QAhUBPxQKHQ1BAgsQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lanrentuku.com%2Fpng%2F1181.html&psig=AFQjCNFu9OtMyWSzMEDgXwZcUm_y6ERnJw&ust=1480515387926539
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwi07urhls7QAhXBXBoKHfN7BQIQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nurseryrhymesleicester.co.uk%2Fchildren-in-need-2013%2Fpudsey-children-in-need%2F&psig=AFQjCNFfiQQ_Q3w3dVwQfqLNbfJqKku-OA&
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjigPfik87QAhUBPxQKHQ1BAgsQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lanrentuku.com%2Fpng%2F1181.html&psig=AFQjCNFu9OtMyWSzMEDgXwZcUm_y6ERnJw&ust=1480515387926539
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwi07urhls7QAhXBXBoKHfN7BQIQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nurseryrhymesleicester.co.uk%2Fchildren-in-need-2013%2Fpudsey-children-in-need%2F&psig=AFQjCNFfiQQ_Q3w3dVwQfqLNbfJqKku-OA&

